
From: Earley, Jimmy <jearley@cio.sc.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/23/2013 8:49:08 AM
Subject: Re: IBM Meeting

No, I have not heard from them. 

Jimmy


Sent from my iPhone

On May 22, 2013, at 11:54 PM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


Hey,
 

Has IBM followed-up with you on this?
 

CLS
 

 

From: Earley, Jimmy 
 
Sent: Tuesday, May 07, 2013 02:02 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian 
 
Subject: RE: IBM Meeting 
 
 

Christian, would 2:00 work for you?  Just let me know – thanks.  Jimmy
 
From: Soura, Christian 
 
Sent: Monday, May 06, 2013 2:29 AM
 
To: Earley, Jimmy
 
Subject: IBM Meeting
 
Jimmy,
 
     The Senate has set a sub-committee meeting for our higher education funding bill at 10AM on Thursday...the same 
time as our IBM meeting.  I'm testifying, so I'll need to reschedule IBM.  How much flexibility do you have with the 
timing on that day?  Sorry/thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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